
 
 

  
         
 

  

 
 
 

Notice of Consultation 

ICT 2020 – 1 – Consultation on Internet Exchange Points (IXP) 
Regulatory Framework 

6 November 2020 

The Utility Regulation and Competition Office (‘OfReg’) is notifying the public that it 
intends to launch a consultation on the proposed regulatory framework for and 
establishment of Internet Exchange Points (IXP) for the exchange and handling of local 
internet traffic between ICT service providers.   

All interested parties are encouraged to review the consultation which is set to be 
launched on 11 November 2020. The Consultation paper can be accessed at 
www.ofreg.ky under the consultation tab. 

OfReg encourages concerned parties considering participating in the Consultation 
process and intending to establish Internet Exchange Points in the Cayman Islands to 
provide detailed comments, supported by appropriate justifications, to the issues raised 
in this Consultation.  

All comments will be taken into consideration in shaping the Internet Exchange Points 
Regulatory Framework. OfReg is under no obligation to adopt them where considered. 

Responses to the consultation must be submitted to OfReg on or before 5 p.m., 25 
November 2020. Responses submitted after 5p.m. will not be considered. 

Responses are to be submitted: 

By e-mail to:  
consultations@ofreg.ky  

  
Or by post to:  
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
P.O. Box 10189  
Grand Cayman KY1- 1102  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  

  
Or by courier to:  
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Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Rd. 
Grand Cayman  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  

 


